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Everyone is still interested in the 11book of numbers" 
so to ~utisfy your inquiry we are hap9y to report .2§1 
registrations to date in the day classes and .i§Q. in the 
Evening College. 

Ue are getting the 11Admi t to Class" cards to you as 
rapidly as lJOssi ble in view of the "flood 11 of reg is trat ions. 

Please read again the Faculty Bulletin of last week. 
There are a number of exceedingly important items relative 
to academic details and office routine outlined therein 
on which we :will appreciate your constant cooperation. 

. . 

Remember the Cabinet meetings are held on the first 
and third Thursday afternoons at 4:00 o'clock. The first 
regular meeting of the Cabinet will therefore be held 
October?. 

Students absent from class three times consecutively 
sho1.1ld be reported to the Registrar's office on the 11Delin­
qu.encyn provided in the office for this purpose. We will 
follow through and notify you the outcome of our inquiry. 

Before chan~ing class rooms please confer with the 
Registrar's Office. This will avoid confusion and will 
enable the office to serve you adequately. A few adjustments 
are being made to acconK-1odate large classes and to facil­
itate your connection between office and class room. 

I 

Con_servation in tlJ_e use of electricity is timely. 
On leaving your class room kindly turn off the li p:·ht. 
This simple act of thou~;htfulness will save the University 
hundreds of doll2rs during the year. · 

v7e appreciate the fine spirit of cooperation shown by 
the faculty in the difficult task of registration. 

Announcements or items of interest to appear in the 
Faculty Bulletin must ·be in the Registrar's Office by noon 
Thursday of each week. The Bulletin will be in your Friday 
evening off"ice mail. This 11Newsn paper will contain no 
"Edi torials 11 • 
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The following students have dropped all courses and 
should be taken from class rolls: 


